[image: header]

[bookmark: _GoBack]
Dear Council Members, 
	I am writing in support of Council Resolution 20-0231R: "Bringing Back Victory Gardens". Hello, my name is Christian Duffin and I attend Green Street Academy. For school, I am currently working in construction design management known as CDM. In other words, the work involved in managing a design team, ensuring the design information is the right quality, and trying to eliminate health and safety risks in the design during construction. This summer I am creating and maintaining my own home garden and accepting regular produce deliveries to distribute to my community. I am also working on creating my own victory garden for my house. 
During WWII, Victory Gardens were planted by families in the U.S. to help prevent a food shortage. People were encouraged to produce their own food, planting vegetable gardens in their backyards, churchyards, city parks, and playgrounds. In order to prevent germs spreading or trouble with transportation, it is easier to provide your own fruits and vegetables. Growing your own food makes you feel powerful and knowing that the food you grew is safe and full of nutrition is priceless. Another reason to grow your own food is for preparedness. We can’t live without food, and food is a necessary resource. In times of need, be it an emergency, or getting laid off from work, it’s important to know that your family can still eat. 


Thank you,
	Destiny Brunson
	Green Street Academy 
	7/31/2020
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